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Greetings in the Name of Jesus Christ, our Lord!

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 - “Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circum-
stances; for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus”

Linda and | wish to express our deepest gratitude for your unwavering support the Mexico
Deaf Missions. Your generous contributions have been instrumental in allowing the Mexican
pastors and leaders to effectively share the Gospel and make a tangible difference in the lives
of people there. Despite challenging circumstances, they are often expected to maintain a
positive attitude and rely on their faith to persevere because of your prayers. God bless youl!
Here below are the pastors and leaders who wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year and want to thank you for your supports as well.

Thanks be to God for His indescribable gift!
(2 Corinthians 9:15)
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